
 

 
     May 28, 2020 

 

Ms.  Tanowa Troupe 
Secretary 
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 
 

RE: Case No. 10-2387-TP-COI 
 

Dear Ms. Troupe; 

This letter of compliance is being filed pursuant to the requirements of Commission Case No. 10-2387-TP-COI on behalf 
of Nova Telephone Company, who is an issuing Carrier of the Ohio Intrastate Access Service Tariff (Issuing Carrier.)  

The Issuing Carrier confirms their compliance with the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio’s Entry May 1, 2018 in Case 
Number 10-2387-TP-COI. The Issuing Carrier’s tariff, as referenced above, will change Intrastate Terminating Switched 
Access rates to mirror its Interstate Terminating Switch Access Rates and rate structure. Currently, these rates already 
mirror each other, in compliance with FCC rules set forth in 47 C.F. R. Sections 51.907, 51.909 and 51.911 as well as 
provisions with Section 61.2 of the same rules. Nova Telephone Company confirms that no intrastate tariff revisions are 
required at this time.   

Please contact the undersigned if you need further information. 

Sincerely, 

Charles D. Mattingly, Jr.  

Charles D. Mattingly, Jr.  
President     
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